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I strongly oppose the alteration of Oregon mail-in voting systems currently in place. It 

has allowed me to vote easily with children in tow, as well as easily before or after 

work. It has been proven to be safe, secure, and accessible. It reduces time spent 

away from work and eases scheduling and disruption at the workplace for voting 

activities. 

 

My entire family will vote against any lawmakers who encourage the destruction of 

our systems in place that allow for accessible civic input in the future. In these pivotal 

moments in our state's and our country's history, we must continue to bring our 

constituents together and work together for a better America. Deconstructing systems 

in place that allow for accessible voting is unacceptable. 


